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          August 26, 2019 
 
Dear Student/Families of Communities in Schools, 
 
Welcome! I am very glad you have enrolled or are considering enrolling in Communities in 
Schools of Greater Central Texas at Killeen High School. My name is Mrs. Clay and my co-
worker Mr. Patterson, we have so many wonderful support systems available for your child and 
at our campus.  Communities in Schools is a non-profit program that bridges the gap between 
community and school. We see potential in every student, and we are committed to helping you 
see it too. It will not always be easy, but our staff is dedicated to creating a safe & fun 
environment. Here are some ways CIS can help: 
 

v Mentoring 
v Organization 
v Fun activities on & off campus 
v Food pantry (when available) 
v Vision vouchers (eyeglasses, eye exams) 

for students w/out insurance 
v Clothing closet (shoes, socks, 

underwear, shirts, pants, coats, etc. 
when available) 

 
v Hygiene closet (products when 

available) 
v School supplies (when available) 
v College trip 
v FASFA/GRANT assistance 
v Much more!

 
If you need assistance, please let me know and I will help you the best I can. If I am unable to 
provide direct assistance to you, I will connect you to another community resource. Thank you 
for your kindness and willingness to allow me to work with you and your child. Please remember 
my main goal is to provide your student with resources to ensure the best educational 
experience possible, empowering them to stay in school and achieve in life. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Site Coordinator: Mrs. Clay 
cinnamon.clay@killeenisd.org 
254-336-7208 
 
Case Manager: Mr. Patterson 
tyrell.patterson@killeenisd.org 


